
 

 

Fall Report  
To our Mission Champions  

From Sonya Rice, Executive Director   
6326 N. Lucerne Ave Kansas City, MO 64151 

PWC4Life.US | 816.746.4855 

  

     In writing this report to you, I found more content than we have space to share. Since I had to keep this update 

brief, I wanted to encourage you to join us on October 1 for our gala, where we celebrate the 20 years of impact 

that has been fueled by the generous friends of PWC. I’m continually amazed at all God has done as His people 

join together. We will share this good news at the gala, so you won’t want to miss this chance to celebrate and 

reconnect with friends!  

You Are Building This Foundation 

 

We made the news! Two stations covered the event. 

Scan to check out the video 

from the groundbreaking! Register now for the Gala, 

Celebrating 20 years of Impact! 

Or go to: pwc4life.us/gala24 

     Our groundbreaking event could not have been more perfect. 

We enjoyed ice cream (!), a huge turnout, cool evening in July and 

a time to celebrate our new facility becoming a reality! Work has 

since begun on phase one of our project, which is expected to 

take about nine months to complete. So many of you have 

stepped out in faith with financial pledges in support of this 

expansion, and we cannot thank you enough for joining us in this 

journey to serve even more families in our area! 

Together We Can Reach the Next Generation  

     In our spring communication, we shared that we had the opportunity to add an 

education director. Thanks to the support of our donors, this longtime dream has 

become a reality! It is a key priority for us to reach our clients and potential clients FIRST. 

By developing a program to proactively share medically accurate information with young 

people, we will provide vital information that many of them may never have heard. We’ll 

also become a better-known resource for them if they or their friends need our services. 

Read more about Jill Grusch and the rest of our team at pwc4life.us/meet-our-team 

Mission Fuel: Your Support Ensures We’ll Be Ready No Matter What the Future Brings 

     An initiative petition has led to a constitutional right to abortion being on the MO ballot this November. The 

intensity and determination by the pro-abortion industry in this nation is unbelievable. But I believe it, because for 

nearly 20 years, I have seen firsthand their deception of vulnerable women, all with a singular agenda of profit. 

While we don’t know what the future holds, we continue to invest in being prepared and thanks to our supporters 

helping us achieve a strong financial position, we believe will be ready to respond. However, I know the 

challenges will be immense, so I would invite you to help in two specific ways: 

 Pray for a spirit of wisdom and revelation for our board and staff as we serve our clients now and plan for 

how to best engage in the future. 

 Consider what contacts you might introduce to the ministry.  Many pro-life people are unaware of how they 

can make a tangible difference locally, so spreading the word about ways to engage is vital. 

    My prayer for PWC and for our amazing friends of the ministry is that none of us would grow weary in doing good 

because from our obedience and God’s leading, we have and will continue to see a harvest of changed lives.  


